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August 26, 2015

Re. Consent Form
 
Dear Parent / Guardian,

Your son or daughter has enrolled in Reading the Movies, an elective film course that will examine film chronology, genre, and directorial style along with film terminology.  Students will view approximately 20+ films; we will study different genres of film and discover what makes each genre unique.  Some movies have an R rating and it is my policy to make certain parents/guardians are aware of the class dynamic before viewing films with a restricted rating. 
Reading the Movies is highly driven by discussion, so participation is essential.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at school 406.324.2304 or via e-mail rhussey@helenaschools.org.

Thank you,



Randy E. Hussey
HHS English Department





